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INVITATION TO:
PUBLIC CONSULTATION

Tuesday 18th December 2018
4.00pm – 9.00pm
Love Lace Room 
East Horsley Village Hall

Proposed New Homes and  
Employment Space

Come along 
and view our 

proposals

 freepost CATESBY ESTATES

ollesworth         ields
Ockham Road North, East Horsley



  

YOUR VIEWS ARE IMPORTANT TO US
The draft Guildford Local Plan currently being Examined by the 
Planning Inspectorate, identifies the site as suitable for release 
from the Green Belt. 

We need your help to ensure we deliver a sensitively designed 
scheme that is tailored to fit the character of East Horsley and the 
surrounding landscape.

Your feedback will help shape our proposals before we submit 
our final outline planning application to Guildford Borough 
Council early next year. 

We have designed initial proposals indicatively showing potential 
street layout, landscaping and vehicle/pedestrian access points. If you are unable to attend the event, you can  

find out more and track our progress at 
www.catesby-lollesworthfields.co.uk

How to Contact Us
Fill in the Feedback Form and send it back to us:  
freepost CATESBY ESTATES (no stamp required) 

Email: info@catesbyestates.co.uk	

Call: 01926 836910

Thank you for taking the time to read this information

FEEDBACK FORM 
Please let us have your feedback by Friday 4th January 2019.

Name:

Address:

Email:

What would be most important to you when considering development on this site (Tick as many as you like)

Number of Affordable Homes Yes No

Type of Houses Yes No

Landscaping and Ecology Yes No

Transport and Road Infrastructure Yes No

Employment Space Yes No

Other – please specify 

Are there any issues or opportunities in the village that you feel are relevant to the proposals?  
If yes, please specify 
 

Yes No

Please provide any other comments you wish to make here: 
 
 
 
 
 

All comments received will be reviewed by Catesby Estates plc.  

For more information on our policies visit www.catesbyestates.co.uk/catesby-policies or contact us at 01926 836910 / info@catesbyestates.co.uk

Catesby Estates plc is preparing proposals for new homes  
and small scale offices on land at Lollesworth Fields, East Horsley.

Changes in data protection laws (GDPR) means the rules around how companies collect and share your personal 
data have changed. Your feedback will be compiled and submitted to Guildford Borough Council in a Statement of 
Community Involvement Document.   
Your personal data will not be passed to any other parties.
For more information on our policies visit www.catesbyestates.co.uk/catesby-policies or  
contact us at 01926 836910 / info@catesbyestates.co.uk

ollesworth         ields
Ockham Road North, East Horsley


